
Generative Art
P5.js / lab-1b



Standup!

Show your 
concept!



today

I. Standup
II. Vectors

III. Programming Basics
IV. P5.js Basics



Vectors







Cardinal Rectmode



The great thing about vectors (and points) is 
that you can do mathematical calculations on 
them.

speed = speed + 100;
width = 0.3 * 10

Vectors Math



Programming
Basics



Screen (browser)

Focus of this course



HTML CSS JS



HTML CSS JS
JavaScript





Programming

JavaScript is the programming language for 
the browser.

You are providing instructions on what to 
appear on the screen. Instruct the computer a 
series of steps. 

Instructions



Variab
les

Operators

Functio
ns

Conditiona
ls

Data Types Methods 

(arguments 
&& 

Parameters)

Loops



P5.js structure



Processing is a free graphical library and 
integrated development environment (IDE) 
built for the electronic arts. 

In processing you create ‘sketches’ by 
writing functions. 

Processing ?

Processing

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Free_software
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Integrated_development_environment


p5.js is an open-source JavaScript library 
for creative coding. A collection of 
pre-written code, it provides us with tools 
that simplify the process of creating 
interactive visuals with code in the web 
browser.

Processing p5.js

Processing

https://p5js.org/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Open-source_software


p5.js makes coding inclusive and accessible

What's cool about p5.js is if you know very 
little, you can get something on the screen 
pretty quickly.

Processing p5.js

Processing



p5.js has a full set of drawing 
functionality. But not limited to drawing. 
You can think of your whole browser page as 
your sketch [...]

including HTML5 objects for text, input, 
video, webcam, and sound.

Processing p5.js

p5js.org





Set-up / Draw



Order Matters



Shapes



Shapes (loops)



Conditionals



Animation (incrementing)



Transforms



What to do?
Experiment with P5.js and start 

creating your concept!



exit;
see you in lab-2a


